
NOTICE ABOUT COVID-19 

Aanii kinawiiya, 

As a precautionary response to the COVID-19 pandemic, Debajehmujig Storytellers will 

be postponing all scheduled events until further notice. We do this with the best 

intentions towards the health of our patrons, staff, students, and our community as a 

whole. Debajehmujig will continue to monitor the situation via Health Canada and the 

World Health Organization and make decisions accordingly. 

The following events will be postponed: 

∙  Introduction to the Petroglyphs Traditional Teachings, March 20  

∙  MTA Paper Making Workshop, March 21  

∙  Message Created by our Youth About Cannabis PSA Premier, March 31  

∙  Pontiac School Improv Workshops 

We are also closing the doors of the Creation Centre until at least March 31st, pending 

further information on the state of the virus. Staff members will be working from home 

and all communications will be by phone or email. If you need to get in touch with us, 

please email the appropriate staff member or send an email to storytellers@debaj.ca 

and your email will be forwarded to the appropriate staff member(s). 

During this time of isolation, stayed tuned to our Facebook page (Debajehmujig 

Storytellers) for live videos “from the isolation booth”. Our staff will do our best to 

provide some digital content for your information and entertainment.  

Our hearts go out to all the people of Shkagaamikwe during these difficult times. Take 

care of each other, and be gentle with each other. Chi miigwetch for your ongoing 

patronage. We will get through this together. 

 

In love and healing, 

Debajehmujig Storytellers 


